
Tel:  0118 974 6059 (Direct Line) 

Email:  democratic.services@wokingham.gov.uk 

 

Date: 28 July 2017  

  
Governance and Improvement Services 

PO Box 151 
Shute End, Wokingham 
Berkshire RG40 1WH 

 
To: Tim Holton, Philip Houldsworth, John Jarvis, John Kaiser, Malcolm Richards, Angus Ross, 
Rachelle Shepherd-DuBey, Wayne Smith and Bill Soane 
 
 
 
Dear Member 
 

PLANNING SITE VISITS 
FRIDAY, 4 AUGUST 2017 AT 8.00 AM 

 
Pre-Committee site visits will be held on Friday, 4 August 2017 in respect of the following 
applications which will be considered at a future meeting of the Committee: 
 
 

Application no Address of site visit 
  

171648 7-9 Shute End, Wokingham, RG40 1BH  
Reason: to assess the impact of the development on the character of the 
area 
 

171358 Land to the rear of 484-488 Reading Road, RG41 5ET  
(Winnersh) 
Reason: to assess the impact of the development on the character of the 
area 

 
  

 
 
 
 
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
Madeleine Shopland 
Democratic Services  
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